
The Beginning!!! September 2023

Royal Times 1

  Monday, September 4th we are 
closed to observe Labor Day!


Monday, September 11th is our 
Back to School Picture Date. 

Please dress your child in 
complete uniform .


Thursday, September 21st there is 
an early 3:00pm dismissal for 

staff development! 


Wednesday, September 20th is 
our  Back to School Night. Please 

refer to flyer for details! 
DISREGARD THE OCT. 5TH 

DATE! 

ROYAL TIMES

Where Children Are Treated Like Royalty

Are You Ready?

ITS GREAT TO GET BACK TO WHAT WE KNOW AND WE LOOK 
FORWARD TO AN AMAZING SCHOOL YEAR! THE CHILDREN 
HAVE BEEN WONDERFUL AND THEY BRING SO MUCH JOY! 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND 
ENCOURAGEMENT... IT HELPED OUR DAYS GO BY SMOOTHER 
WHILE CREATING LASTING MEMORIES.


YOU WILL FIND YOUR CHILD’S CLASSROOM ASSIGNMENT 
ATTACHED WITH INFORMATION FROM THEIR TEACHER.  


WE HAVE TWO FUNDRAISERS THIS MONTH AND WE NEED YOUR 
PARTICIPATION TO SUCCEED. THE BBQ FUNDRAISER IS SET FOR 
THE 8TH AND  OUR FALL FUNDRAISER IS SET FOR SEPTEMBER 
11TH-25TH. PLEASE REFER TO UPCOMING FLYER FOR DETAILS. 




The Beginning!!! September 2023

Royal Times 2

Reminders


#1: Dress your child in complete 
uniform including the school 
sweaters. Non-uniform outerwear 
may be worn over sweater during 
the cold season.  


#2: Label all your child’s items


#3: No small beads


#4: No expensive toys or jewelry 


#5: Make sure your child have a 
complete change of clothes 
(Underwear, bottom, top and socks)


#6: Please make sure that your child 
has diapers/wipes and pull ups


#7: Sign in and out daily on your 
timesheet and tablet 


#8: Newly enrolled preschool 
children receives a new homework 
folder and a guide. All returning 
students have received the 
homework folder but if a 
replacement is needed, a new one 
can be purchased for $2.


#9: Please update online application 
and emergency card.


#10: Please submit yearly supplies 
by the first day of school.


#11: Submit an up to date 
physician’s report form. 


#12: Please submit yearly supplies: 
Kleenex, unscented baby wipes and 
disinfectant spray

The New Stuff

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH IS OUR OFFICIALLY FIRST DAY OF 
SCHOOL! ALL THE CHILDREN AGES 1 - 5 YEARS OLD MUST BE IN 
COMPLETE UNIFORM. IF YOU ARE NOT CERTAIN WHAT THE 
UNIFORM INCLUDES PLEASE ASK A STAFF FOR CLARITY BEFORE 
PURCHASING ANY ITEMS. 


FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH IS OUR OFFICIAL BACK TO SCHOOL 
THEME DAY. THE ASSIGNMENT IS TO DRESS YOUR CHILD IN 
SOMETHING THAT  REPRESENTS TEAM SPIRIT!


CARSEATS ARE NO LONGER ALLOWED INTO THE CENTER FOR 
SAFEKEEPING… PARENTS ARE MORE THAN WELCOME TO 
STORE CARSEATS OUTDOORS IN OUR BACKYARD.


Past Events

THE CHILDREN WHO PREPARED THEIR SCIENCE EXPERIMENTS 
ARE WELCOME TO PRESENT IT TO THEIR INDIVIDUAL CLASS ON 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 14TH. 


Birthdays

LET’S CELEBRATE OUR SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS!!!


LEGACY T. TURNS FOUR ON THE 5TH. SORION O. TURNS FOUR 
ON THE 8TH. DESIREE J. TURNS TWO ON THE 9TH. LUKA L. 
TURNS FOUR ON TH E 9TH.  AMARI S. TURNS FIVE ON THE 14TH. 
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